3asaBa Bucokoro npencraBHmka €C
i3 3aKOpAOHHUX cnpaB i 6e3nekoBoI
nonitTukm KeTpiH EwTOoH wopo
YKpaiHu

€C B3aB 110 BiloMa PILICHHS ypsAAYy YKpaiHU NPU3YNHUHUTH MPOLEC MIATOTOBKU 10
HiAnUcaHHs YTOIU PO acolialliio, BKIIOYHO 13 INIMOOKOK 1 BCEOXOIHOK 30HOIO
BiIBHOI TOpriBimi, Mk €C Ta YKpaiHoo.

L{e po3zuapyBaHHs He Juie 175 €BpOCOI03y, alie i, MU BBAXKAEMO, JIJIS1 YKPATHCHKOTO
Hapony. Pedopmu, sKi BHpOBaUKYBAIHMCS MPOTITOM OCTAaHHIX MICAIIB, Oymu
Oaratoobirgtounmiu. [linnucanus HailOipn aMOiTHOT yroau, mio ii €C konu-ueOyapb
MPOIOHYBAB KpaiHi 3-103a MOoro Mex, Maio O 1 Hajall 3MIIHIOBaTH Kypc pedopMm
Ykpainu Ta HaJiclIaTH CUTHAJ 1HBECTOpAM IO BChOMY CBITY, a TAaK0X MIKHAPOJIHUM
(GiHAHCOBUM IHCTHTYLISAM, NMPO Te, MO YKpaiHa CEpHO3HO CTABUTHCS OO CBOEL
MoJIepHi3alii Ta mpo Te, MO0 KpaiHa cTae mependauyBaHUM 1 HaJIHHUM
CHIBPO3MOBHHMKOM JUIsI MIKHapOJHUX pPHUHKIB. BoHa Mama © HamaTw yHIKaJIbHY
MOJKJIUBICTh 3MIHMTH YUHHY OCHTEXKHY TEHJEHLII0 II0J0 3MEHIIEHHS MPSIMHUX
1HO3eMHHMX 1HBECTHUIIIM B YKpaiHy Ta HaJgaTH MOLITOBX MEPEMOBHHAM IIOJ0 HOBOI
yrogu 3 MB® npo npaBo BUKOPUCTaHHS KPEIAUTY.

Mu Bipumo, 1m0 MailbyTHe YKpaiHu 3HaXOOUThCS Yy MiHUX BigHocuHax 3 €C.
Takox MM 3a1MIIaEMOCS BIDPHUMU HAIIUM 3000B’s3aHHSIM IIEpe]] HapoAoM YKpaiHu,
kUil OyB OM TOJIOBHUM OeHediliapoM yroau, yepe3 MilHy cBoOOy 1 MpOLBITaHHS,
SKUM OM BOHA CIIpUsIa.

Statement by High Representative
Catherine Ashton on Ukraine

The EU takes note of the decision of the Government of Ukraine to suspend the
process of preparation for signature of the Association Agreement and Deep and
Comprehensive Free Trade Area between the EU and Ukraine.

This is a disappointment not just for the EU but, we believe, for the people of
Ukraine. The reforms adopted over the last months have been far reaching. The
signing of the most ambitious agreement the EU has ever offered to a partner
country would have further enhanced the reform course of Ukraine and sent a clear
signal to investors worldwide as well as to international financial institutions that
Ukraine is serious about its modernisation pledge and becoming a predictable and
reliable interlocutor for international markets. It would have provided a unique
opportunity to reverse the recent discouraging trend of decreasing foreign direct
investment in Ukraine and would have given momentum to negotiations on a new
standby arrangement with the IMF.




We believe that the future for Ukraine lies in a strong relationship with the EU and
we stand firm in our commitment to the people of Ukraine who would have been the
main beneficiaries of the agreement though the enhanced freedom and prosperity the
agreement would have brought about.




